
 
 
Invitation to be part of the ARVO-Egypt annual 
conference in Cairo, Sept. 12 – 14 
 
You are invited to be part of the next Watany Ophthalmology Summit 
(WOS) in collaboration with the Egyptian Association for Research in 
Vision and Ophthalmology (ARVO-Egypt), Sept. 12 – 14, 2018, Hilton 
Towers, Cairo, Egypt. 
 
ARVO-Egypt: ophthalmology papers highlights 
Submit abstracts in different disciplines of basic and clinical ophthalmic 
research. Selected abstracts will be invited to present during 
WOS/ARVO-Egypt 2018. 

• Deadline for submissions is Wed. Aug. 1, 2018 

• Selected abstracts/videos will be notified Aug. 14, 2018 

• Kindly send abstract submissions 
to: mbahrawy@alwatany.net.eg  
 

 
 
Learn more about ARVO-Egypt 
 

mailto:mbahrawy@alwatany.net.eg
http://www.arvo.org/arvo-egypt

